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To: TOM SMITH <Tom@rmmaterials.com>

Thanks Tom. The Division accepts your request for a decision date extension to November 30, 2015.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
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On Tue, Oct 27, 2015 at 8:20 AM, TOM SMITH <Tom@rmmaterials.com> wrote:

Tim,

| have received Kens response letter but have not reviewed it yet. It should be ready to submit to you by the
end of this week. As well, | don’t have all of the blasting plan put together yet. The current decision date for
this item is Oct. 30. With the divisions approval, the decision date needs to be extended to Nov 30 to allow

enough time for your office to review the information.

Thanks,

Tom
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